
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               24th February 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
’Show kindness and consideration and respect 

others for who they are’ 
 

World Book Day 
 

We are fortunate to have a published author 
at Lister Infants. Mrs White has  written a 
fantastic book called ‘Whisp the Mermaid in 
Mermaid’s Muddle’ which celebrates using 
maths. We are excited for Mrs White to 
share her book with all children on Thursday 
2nd March to celebrate World Book Day. The 
book can be purchased from school at the 
discounted price of £5 – a letter has gone 
home with further details. 
 

 

Community Food  
 

The link below is an interactive resource 
showing community food spaces in Liverpool 
city. Click on the icons to find out more about 
each venue including opening times, contact 
details and where applicable, membership 
criteria. 
 
https://www.feedingliverpool.org/community-
food-spaces/map/ 
  

World Book Day 
 

On Thursday 2nd March we are celebrating 
World Book Day with a variety of activities 
which include the following: 

 
 

 DRESS UP DAY – children can come to school 
dressed as their favourite character from a 
book 
 

 BOOK SWAP – bring an unwanted book and 
swap it for a different book. 
 

 AUTHOR EVENT – Mrs White will be reading 
a copy of her book to all classes. 
 

 BOOK TOKEN COMPETITION 
 

 BOOK VOUCHER 
 

 VIRTUAL LIBRARY 
 

 DROP EVERYTHING AND READ 

 

 

School Grounds 
 

Just a gentle reminder to not let children 
pick the daffoldils around the school grounds. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       95% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          93% 
                     Mrs  Gordon                                      
Poppies Miss Kervin           94% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           94% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           96% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           96% 
 
2 classes in green this week – well 
done to Snowdrops and Sunflowers for 
great attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

94% 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

20 Feb   Return to School 8.50am 
27 Feb   Multi-skills 3:00 – 3:45pm 
28 Feb   Industrial Action (school closed) 
 2  Mar   World Book Day 
 3  Mar  2H Biscuit Day 
 

Topics 
 

Our topics for this half term are: 
 
N    What Shall I Wear Today 
R     Once Upon A Time 
Y1   Street Detectives 
Y2  Extreme Earth 
 

Everton in the Community 
 

Everton in the Community run a dad’s club 
twice monthly. The club is open to all 
dad’s/male carers with preschool aged 
children. The club has lots of play equipment 
and activities for  dads to engage with their 
children. Healthy snacks and bacon 
sandwiches are also provided for all. 
The next two groups will have a mobile 
petting zoo where the children will be able 
to meet a variety of small animals. 
  
The next dates and times are; 
 
25th Feb  10:00-11:30 at Clubmoor Childrens 
Centre  
 
4th   Mar  10:00-11:30 at The People Hub  
 
The club is completely free to attend, dads 
just need to register by filling out this form: 
 
 

https://evertonfc.tfaforms.net/1062 
 

Water Bottles 
 

Just a reminder that only plain water is allowed 
in school (no energy drinks or fruit juice). Thank 
you for your continued co-operation. 

Strike Action 
 

Due to industrial strike action, Lister Infant 
School will be closed on Tuesday 28th 
February 2023. We are asking you not to 
send your child into school on this day. School 
will open as usual on Wednesday 1st March 
2023. 


